3? 'ﬁ& UNITED STATES

' s NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
58 “‘-“ 5 & WASHINGTON, D. €. 20555

2 =‘\’{£ﬁ;_‘-'/; July 18, 1979

Mr. John F, Shea, III

Asc*<tant Attorney General

State of New York

Departient of Law

Two World Trade Center IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, KY 10447 T0 rolA-79-223

Dear Mr. Shea:

This is in further response to your June 15, 1979 Frecdom of Information
Act request for documents concerning the projected cost of perpetual
care for the West Valley and other nuclear waste facilities,

As you agreed in a talephone conversation with Mr. Don Grimsley of my
staff, the docuisents listed in Appendix A, which mention the existence
of a "Pglpptual Care Fund" for West Yalley, are enclosed.

One a“ditional lengthy docunent, "Waste Storage Agreement Betwueen New
York State Atomic Research and Development Authority and Nuclear Fuel
Services, Inc," 5/15/63, should be added to the Accession List which was
transmitted in our July 11, 1979 response,

Svnceug%y,

77 Jeo

Y/ 'M/ FeTton, Director
va1sxon of Ru]es and Records

Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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